
MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
08 April 2025 
To All Editors and Journalists  
 
PREMIER DR PHOPHI RAMATHUBA TO VISIT GATEWAY AIRPORT AUTHORITY LIMITED 
 
The Premier of Limpopo Dr Phophi Ramathuba will  visit Gateway Airport Authority 
Limited as well as taking rounds at the Polokwane International Airport on 09 April 2025. 
 
This visit comes at a time when the Polokwane International Airport like other small 
airports across the country is experiencing challenges aRecting flights landing in 
Polokwane.  
 
The Premier will use the visit to understand these challenges and interventions 
required. 
 
"Reliable transport which includes air transport is a very critical enabler towards 
economic growth and development, as such we cannot aRord these disruptions which 
are having a negative impact towards our economy," said Premier Dr Ramathuba. 
 
The visit is scheduled as follows: 
 
Date: 09 April 2025 
Venue: Polokwane International Airport  
Time: 09h00 
 
Members of the media are invited. 
 
End. 
 
For further inquiries, please contact: 
 
Thilivhali Muavha  
Premier’s Spokesperson  
066 011 7034  
MuavhaT@premier.limpopo.gov.za  
 
Ndavhe Ramakuela  
Provincial Government Spokesperson  
082 200 5357  
RamakuelaN@premier.limpopo.gov.za  
 
Issued by ORice of the Premier 


